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From: Assunta Ferrante
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] Dog park in Carville Mills, Ward 4
Date: November-12-24 3:40:00 PM
Attachments: image001.png

From: Anna Commisso <Anna.Commisso@vaughan.ca> 
Sent: Monday, November 11, 2024 12:49 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Cc: Daniel Shafro < ; Chris Ainsworth <Chris.Ainsworth@vaughan.ca>
Subject: RE: [External] Dog park in Carville Mills, Ward 4

Please see below email to be added to the communications for the November 12 CW1
meeting, item 9, OFF-LEASH DOG AREA PROGRAM UPDATE NOVEMBER 2024.

Thank you,

Anna Commisso
Executive Assistant
905-832-8585 x8198 | anna.commisso@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan | Ward 4, Councillor Chris Ainsworth
2141 Major Mackenzie Drive., Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1

To subscribe to the Ward 4 E-Newsletter click here

From: Daniel Shafro  
Sent: Monday, November 11, 2024 10:06 AM
To: Anna Commisso <Anna.Commisso@vaughan.ca>; Chris Ainsworth
<Chris.Ainsworth@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Dog park in Carville Mills, Ward 4

Hi Anna,
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I am writing this to you and Chris to bring your attention to the need for a dog park in Carville
Mills. There is a suitable space in Carville Mills Park and I hope the site could be considered for
a future dog park.
 
Thank you very much. 
 
--
Daniel Shafro, Broker
RE/MAX Realtron Realty Inc.
Direct: 647-290-9082
Office: 905-764-6000
www.DanielShafro.com

 

http://www.danielshafro.com/



